
From: "Tess Kenney" <elogical1@mac.com> 

To: ptnajera@uwm.edu 

Cc: "Milele Coggs" <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov> 

Sent: Saturday, October 11, 2008 6:15:21 PM GMT -06:00 US/Canada Central 

Subject: Holton St. Project 

 

Hello Ms. Najera, 

 

I am writing to you because of your position as the Chair of the   

Milwaukee Planning Commission.  My name is Dr. Theresa Anne Kenney.    

I am a professor at Concordia University and I live on North and Booth, very close to the 

proposed Strip Mall Project for the 3900 block of Holton.  I have looked at the plans and 

am against this proposal.  Unfortunately I am unable to attend the meeting on Monday 

or I would be there to voice my opposition.  I am teaching during this time. 

 

The plans are not in alignment with the new Urbanist Design planning theories.  I feel that 

this is an insult to our beautiful neighborhood.  We need to stop the parking lot driven 

unfriendly strip malls from creating a vacumn for ourselves and our children in our area.  

We need to rebuild with community centered building designs.  Please look at the 

enclosed pdf.  And then look at the designs for this proposal.  Please help us protect 

Riverwest and its ajacent Harambe and Brewers Hill area. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Dr. Theresa Anne Kenney 

2312 N. Booth St. 

Milwaukee, WI 53212 

414-732-7276 

 

 


